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Primary Care Medical Provider (PCMP) Contracting with NHP 

The Department of Health Care Policy and Financing has selected NHP to continue serving as the Regional 
Accountable Entity (RAE) for Region 2, effective July 1, 2025, pending a signed contract.  

One major change in the ACC Phase III is that NHP will be serving a larger portion of the state of Colorado! 

Existing Counties: Weld, Morgan, Logan, Sedgwick, Phillips, Yuma, Washington, Kit Carson, Lincoln, and 
Cheyenne. 

New Counties: Elbert, Kiowa, Crowley, Otero, Bent, Prowers, Larimer, and Baca. 

Our top priority is contracting with any willing PCMPs across our 18 counties. 

Here are the overall steps all PCMPs (existing and new) will take to successfully join the network: 

1. Ensure enrollment in Health First Colorado (Medicaid). 
2. Complete the Practice Assessment by PCMP Practice Site. 
3. Submit PCMP Practice Site demographic data, W9, and BAA forms. 
4. Review and sign contract sent via DocuSign. 

 
The team has started to reach out to PCMPs with Medicaid enrollment to complete their Practice Assessments.  
 
A key component of the contracting process is for each of your PCMP practice sites within Region 2 to complete a 
universal Practice Assessment set by HCPF. This will determine PCMP tier levels which then set monthly PMPM 
rates for each Practice Site effective July 1, 2025.  
 

Please visit our dedicated PCMP Contracting Website for further information about the process. 
 

HCPF is requiring all RAEs to submit their final PCMP network on April 30, 2025, to administer member 
attribution effective July 1, 2025.  

If you have any questions about the process, please contact our PCMP Contracting team at 
Contracting@nhpllc.org. 
 
We are looking forward to partnering with you to ensure our members receive the high-quality care they need and 
deserve.  

https://nhprae2.org/

